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As part of its efforts to assist students in obtaining employment, the Career Services 

Center shall maintain a job opportunities bulletin board and publish a job bulletin.  By 

posting and publishing notices of job opportunities received from prospective employers, 

Triton College and its Career Services Center makes no representation as to the accuracy 

of the employers' representations, including representations regarding salary and 

selection criteria.  Additionally, Triton College shall be under no obligation to investigate 

and therefore shall make no representations regarding the priority of the employers' 

personnel practices.  Persons desirous of applying for a job posted or published or of 

obtaining additional information regarding a job shall be advised to contact the employer 

directly. 

 

Triton College shall have the right to accept or reject any notice of a job opportunity or to 

edit any notice so long as no material change is made to the notice when edited.  In 

selecting the notices to be posted and published, Triton College shall not discriminate on 

the basis of race, gender, national origin, creed, disability, veteran status, marital status, 

age or other category prohibited by law.  No copyright protection shall extend to any 

notice published in the job bulletin. 

 

 


